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NOTICE: 
Discontinuation of RHB – POS Shared Banking Services effective 1 July 
2024. 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 

Please be informed that RHB – POS Shared Banking Services will be terminated effective 1 July 2024. 

With this, our banking transaction will no longer be available at all POS counters. 

Thank you for your continuous support and choosing us as your preferred financial partner. 

Thank you. 


